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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: chris1163@frontiernet.net
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 3:43 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
My family has had property on the Lake Almanor Peninsula for 57 years. the family has enjoyed the 
recreational aspects of the lake: boating, fishing,waterskiing and swimming. 
Please do not change the habitat of the lake by installing the  thermal curtain. The lake will eventually be 
warmed by the changing climate. The thermal curtain will have an effect on tourism, and will change my 
beautiful haven forever! Please look into other options for the lake. 
I thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sincerely,  
Christine E. West 
250 Peninsula Drive 
Lake Almanor, California 


